
 

Principal Message for October 29, 2021 

 

Fall Picture Day was October 28th, 2021. The make-up day will be December 2nd. 
 
NEWS from our amazing PTA 
The board welcomes Karen Recinos, our new VP who was voted in during a board meeting over 
track out! Boo grams were distributed the last week of October. Remember to fill in those 
September/October reading calendars and turn in by 11-1 for your free books! The NCPTA Arts and 
Reflections contest deadline is Nov. 7, check out the website for entry form and more details! Entries 
are all done virtually this year again and sent to the PTA email: lakemyraes--pta@wcpss.net 
 Have a great week! 
 

NEWS from Student Support Services 
Lake Myra Holiday Support Program 

If you'd like to request or give support with holiday gifts for Lake Myra children, please complete the 
form below. Support is not guaranteed depending on resources and requests will NOT be accepted 
after November 2nd. Holiday Support (English) | Apoyo Para Dias Festivos (Espanol). Thank you!  

Salvation Army Coat Giveaway! 
Appointment and some documents required. Call (919) 834-6733 to make an appointment. More 
information>>Dates: November 6, November 20, December 11, and every Wednesday morning 
through the winter months.  
Free Coats from Raleigh Parks! 
One new or gently used coat given per one present child. When: Saturday, November 21, 11 a.m. to 2 
p.m. More information>> Location: Sgt. Courtney T. Johnson Community Center, 1801 Proctor St. 
Raleigh, NC 27610 

 
Report Cards for Quarter 1 will be coming home in Monday Folders on Monday, November 1st. If 
you would like to discuss or schedule a conference, please reach out to your child’s teacher. 
 
The Transfer Window is now open. We will be hosting a Virtual Open House for families who 
may be interested in transferring to Lake Myra. This will be November 9th at 12:00 pm and again 
at 6:00 pm. Please share this information with folks in your community. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZu09RrjgfaEPzQjsD81I77D7z_KP9NMdOZj_w97nQqdG0qw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeezYq2h8F2JIsv8o35IPeN6ExgsoL8llx4wlkfip43sXUXMw/viewform
https://www.salvationarmycarolinas.org/wakecounty/programs/seasonal-programs/coat-giveaways/get-a-coat
https://www.salvationarmycarolinas.org/wakecounty/programs/seasonal-programs/coat-giveaways/get-a-coat
https://raleighnc.gov/events/childrens-coat-giveaway
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net


 

 
 

 

 

 


